
                                                                           
 

Ref No.: FM/HKSP/0068/2018 

 

15 January 2018 

 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARTNER COMPANIES AT SCIENCE PARK 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Re: Transportation Enhancement of InnoCentre Shuttle Bus Service 

 
To enhance the free service of shuttle bus between InnoCentre and Hong Kong Science Park, the time 

schedule of the service will be changed as detailed in enclosed timetable with effective from 22nd 

January 2018 (Monday). Please note that one more weekday service departing from InnoCentre at 

1340 hours has been added and the stopping at Chinese University during lunch time is cancelled in the 

new schedule.  

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Services Hotline at Tel: 

2639 8008 or e-mail: customerservice@hksciencepark.org for further enquiries. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention! 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Facilities Management Office 

For and on behalf of Hong Kong Science & Technology Parks Corporation 
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